
            

 

Date: 15.9.2022 

To: Tender Participants 
 

 

Re: E-Tender (Online) No. 51/22 

For the Supply, Implementation & Support of a 

Charging Management System for Bus Depots (the “Tender”) 

 

Clarification Notice no. 2 

 

Ayalon Highways Co. Ltd. (the “Company”) is hereby publishing a clarification to the 

Tender Documents, as follows. 

 

1. Please be advised that the Deadline for Submission of Clarification Questions is 

extended until   2022.01.91  at 15:00 (Israel local time), and the Deadline for 

Submission of Bids is extended until  2022.11.7 at 15:00 (Israel local time). 

 

2. Participants who encounter technical difficulties while registering to the Dekel 

system can contact Ms. Katya Goldovich at +972 - (0)4-8145400 Extension 1 or by 

email: service@dekel.co.il  . 

This document is an integral part of the Tender Documents, and the Participant 

is requested to attach a signed copy thereof to its Proposal.  

 

 

Name of Participant: ________________________ Participant's Signature: 

_____________________ Date: __________________ 
 

 

 

 


